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16/04/2025  15:28:392025/1301/P COMMNT Elisabeth Wootten Please do not replace free children’s play resources with pay to use facilities.6a North Villas

London

NW1 9BJ

16/04/2025  12:56:542025/1301/P OBJ Margaret Harvey I am writing to object to this application. I walk through this park every day and love seeing so 

many children of all ages and their parents/carers enjoying the space and each others company. 

Many of these children do not have a garden nor a safe place to play so Cantelowes Gardens 

Play Area serves as a vital resource. 

 In addition, construction has now begun on the new Camden Family Hostel (diagonally opposite 

on Camden Road) and will be completed within the next year. It is likely that up to 100 plus 

children will be accommodated and many will no doubt use Cantelowes Gardens as the Hostel 

outdoor space will be limited.

A crowded play space at Cantelowes Gardens will mean possible health and safety and 

safeguarding measures will need to be put in place. 

 Camden Planning, please take this into consideration when you make your final decision.

Thank you.

95 Camden Mews

NW1 9BU

16/04/2025  18:03:522025/1301/P COMMNT Robert Fisher It is in my view one of the very few sanpits for children in the area. I could not find much about 

the Import of loosing this Fachliteratur for these wothput a voice. It is mainly 0 to 8 year old using 

It. The Main threat was the dogs so far. Now an obskure Sport is infringing on It. It makes me 

feel disgustey as a father of 4 children in Camden.

57 b Oseney 

Crescent 

NW5 2BE

Page 8 of 13


